
 

 
 

Ref: JM/HB 

 

 

9 October 2009 

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I have known John Watson for almost 20 years and during that time John has been involved in the 

development of a number of major dairy projects ranging from Mozzarella production to Baby Food 

manufacture from drawing board to full production.   

 

John is a professional through and through and his attention to detail is second to none.  John has a 

firm grasp of commercial development and has his feet firmly on the ground and I would trust his 

advice to be based on sound logic. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

John Mullen 

Managing Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 


